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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

NIGERIA
6 November 2018
Mister President, the Philippines welcomes the delegation of Nigeria to this UPR Session. 

The Philippines commends Nigeria for enacting laws addressing violence against women and children as well as human trafficking. We welcome Nigeria’s commitment to advancing children’s rights and the economic condition of women. 

We happily note that Nigeria has begun domesticating international treaties including the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families (ICRMW).

In a constructive spirit, the Philippines recommends the following: (for Nigeria):

1) Continue efforts in addressing violence against women and children particularly in crisis-affected areas; and 
2) Step up efforts in ensuring that the Violence Against Persons Prohibition Act is adopted by and is applicable in all its states. 

My delegation wishes Nigeria well in the implementation of its accepted recommendations in this UPR cycle. Thank you. END
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